UNIVERSITY OF NORTH ALABAMA 

Undergraduate Readmissions Committee 
Minutes
DATE & TIME:
January 2011 meeting cancelled secondary to inclement weather

CALL TO ORDER:
Email 
MEMBERS PRESENT:
Email
ANNOUNCEMENTS:  Inclement weather prohibited the committee from meeting before classes began spring 2011.  After consulting with Dr. Thornell, the Undergraduate Readmission Committee decided to allow all ten students (who were eligible to appear before the committee) to register for classes spring 2011.  One additional student (who had 2 suspensions listed on the student appeal faculty list and was also scheduled to appear before the committee by permission from the Chair) was readmitted.  A total of eleven students were readmitted.  The CAARS office, the Admissions office, and Sue Wilson were notified via email of the committee decision. 
NEW BUSINESS: None
Respectfully submitted,
Wendy Darby, Chair
